M@RGANT@WN TOWN COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING
HELD APRIL 18, 2024

Call to Order
Town Council President, Joe Blevins called to order the special meeting for the Town of
Morgantown at 6:00 p.m. at the Morgantown Fire Station.

Roll Call

The following Council members were present: Joe Blevins, Jeremy Baker, Courtney Allen, Penny
Anderson and David Johnson. Also present were: Town Attorney, Lee Robbins and Clerk Treasurer,
Sharon Mclntosh.

Business

Council reviewed the 5 quotes received to do an appraisal on the Morgantown Community Center
property. Council member, Jeremy Baker made a motion to approve the quote for Rich Figg for
$1,500 and Valbridge for $2,500. Council member, David Johnson seconded the motion. All
members voted in favor of the motion.

Council member, Penny Anderson made a motion to approve Resolution 2024-9, Expressing
Interest in Purchasing Land and Structures and Appointing Appraisers. Council member, Jeremy
Baker seconded the motion and the Council voted 4-0 in favor of the motion.

Jewel Blevins with the Morgantown Park Board asked the Council for approval for the Park Board
to spend up to $2,000 dollars on Park needs. Council member, Penny Anderson made a motion
to approve this request'. Council member, David Johnson seconded the motion. Members; David
Johnson, Penny Anderson, Joe Blevins and Jeremy Baker voted to approve the request. Country
Allen abstained. The motion passed 4-1.

There was a discussion about the park and the work being done by the DPW. President,

Joe Blevins said the Town may need another dumpster to removed items from the park. The one
they have now is almost full. It was mentioned that May 11* is Clean Up Day and they might be
able to use a dumpster to have items hauled away.

Adjournment
President, Joe Blevins adjourned the meeting.
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